Communication and Language

Over the next two weeks the children will be collecting
power words to help them with their final big write of
the year. We will be asking questions about what next
year has in store for us and talking about what we are
looking forward to doing when we are big Year ones.

Physical Development

On Tuesday afternoon we will be doing

finishing off our PE lessons for the year by
playing all the children's favourite games.
The children will also be working on their
athletic skills on Thursday with Ms Pile.

Personal, Social and Emotion

This week we will be looking at safety in our homes
and on line. We will be talking to the children
about their own personal responsibilities and what
they should and should not do when on line..

The children will be reflecting on what they have
achieved in Hatchmere and celebrating their amazing
progress.

Literacy

In Literacy this week we will be writing our Super hero
poster for the Super Tato. The children will be using the
words they have collected to describe the Super Tato's
looks and characteristics.

In Phonics we are looking at compound words and
focussing on the high frequency words their, our, Mr &
Mrs.

Understanding of the World

This week we are going to explore the lifecycle of some of
the insects we found on our walk. We will talk about the
different habitats the bugs liked and try to work out why
some like to live in cool dark places and some like airy light
spaces. We will be looking at some of the amazing insects
from around the world.

Hatchmere Planning

Mathematics

RE

Expressive Arts and Design

The children will be painting and drawing pictures of the
bugs they find. We will also start learning our song for the
Year 6 Leavers ceremony.

words are special to Muslims.

Parental Involvement Ideas

As it is our last plan of the year we would like you to talk
to your child about what they have learnt during the year.
Perhaps you could look at the very first blog and talk to
the children about how they felt and how they feel know.
Look at how far they have come and what amazing
progress they have made.

‘A sweet friendship refreshes the
Proverbs 27:7

In RE we are continuing our work on the
Islamic faith. We will be looking at the

Quran the Muslim Holy book and discuss
the written language and how certain

The children are going to continue their work
on recognising and making shapes. We will be
using our shape skills to sort shapes and to
make patterns. We will be making shapes
within shapes!

The children will be working on number
formation and sequence every day.
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